

Gavin McCormack 123 Main Street Anytown, USA 12345

Dear Prime Minister,

My name is Gavin McCormack, and I am a student in grade 4. My school has been learning about how climate change is affecting our planet, and I wanted to write to you to tell you how important it is to protect our environment.

If we don't take action to stop global warming, it could have a lot of terrible effects on the world. Here are some examples:

- If all the ice in Antarctica were to melt, it could cause the sea levels to rise, which would be really bad for people who live near the coast.
- The melting of ice in Antarctica could cause the Earth to heat up and increase natural disasters such as bushfires and hurricanes.
- The loss of ice could disrupt the food chain and affect marine life, birds, and other animals that depend on it.
- The loss of ice in Antarctica could even change the global weather patterns and disrupt ocean currents and migratory routes for birds and animals.

It's not just Antarctica that could be affected by global warming, though, rising sea levels could flood homes and cause a lot of damage. Changes in weather patterns could also affect agriculture and make it harder for people to grow food around the world.

That's why I am writing to you today. I want to ask you to please take action to help protect our planet. We need to reduce the number of greenhouse gases we put into the atmosphere and find new ways to generate energy that doesn't hurt the environment. We can also try to use less plastic and recycle more to reduce waste.

I am happy to tell you that our whole school will be taking action over the next ten weeks to help protect the environment. We will be learning about ways we can reduce our impact on the planet, like using less energy, recycling more, and reducing our use of single-use plastics. We will also be sharing what we learn with our families and communities so that we can all work together to help protect our planet.

I would be grateful if you could reply to my letter and let me know what you and the government are doing to help protect our planet. I believe that together we can make a difference and help make the world a better place for everyone.

Thank you for taking the time to read my letter. Sincerely,

Gavin McCormack



